
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 19-034 
 
DATE: June 20, 2019 
 
TO: Passenger Car Classification Panel 
 
FROM: Richard Grundza  
 
SUBJECT: Cessation of VG Monitoring 
 
  
 
 
 
 During the June 19, 2019 Sequence V Surveillance Panel Conference call, the panel agreed to no 
longer monitor the Sequence VG Test. As a result, this test will be removed from the Sequence V Surveillance 
Panel’s Scope & Objectives. Additionally, the TMC will no longer monitor reference testing nor will it grant 
any future test stand calibrations. This change is effective immediately. 
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 http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/gas/sequencev/memos/mem19-034.reg.pdf 
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